
Nominations for 2015 Surveyor of the Year 
– Due Wednesday, February 17, 2016 

 
 
Dear MALSCE Member: 
 
The MALSCE Awards Committee invites you to furnish the name of any fellow member you feel the committee 
should consider as a recipient of the 2015 MALSCE Surveyor of the Year Award. This annual award recognizes a 
professional land surveyor who has provided outstanding leadership for the profession. Current membership in 
MALSCE is also required to be recipient of this award. A list of past award recipients is posted on the MALSCE 
website. Past Surveyor of the Year Award recipients are not eligible to win again. 
 
The MALSCE Awards Committee, which is comprised of past Surveyor of the Year Award recipients Kenneth 
Anderson, Donald Poole, Mark Violette and I, will review all nominations and select a recipient. The 2015 
MALSCE Surveyor of the Year Award will be presented during the 2016 MALSCE Convention, which is being held 
on Friday and Saturday, March 18&19, 2016, at the Hotel 1620 at Plymouth Harbor, in Plymouth, MA.  
 
To nominate a recipient for the Surveyor of the Year Award simply print out and complete this award 
nomination form. Then return it via email, fax or regular mail by Wednesday, February 17, 2016 to MALSCE 
Awards Committee at malsce@engineers.org, 617/227-6783 or MALSCE Surveyor of the Year, MALSCE, The 
Engineering Center, One Walnut Street, Boston, MA  02108-3616, respectively. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration in making your nomination. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Richard F. Gosselin, PLS 
MALSCE Awards Committee Chair 
 

2015 MALSCE Surveyor of the Year Nomination:  
Please furnish as much of the following information as possible 
 Nominee’s Name:   
 Please provide the nominee’s full name including suffix (PE, PLS, etc.) 

Workplace:  
Address:  
 
Telephone Number:  
Email:  
Reason for Consideration:  
 
 
 
 
   
Print name of person submitting this nomination  Signature of person submitting nomination 

Email as an attachment to malsce@engineers.org; fax to 617/227-6783; or mail to MALSCE Surveyor of the Year, 
MALSCE, The Engineering Center, One Walnut Street, Boston, MA  02108-3616 
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